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'MARCH 1 0 2004

Mr. Ralph D. Karpinos
Town Attorney

Town of Chapel Hill

306 N. Columbia Street
Chapel Hill, NC 27516

Dear Mr. Karpinos:

We are in receipt of your letter dated February 26, 2004 regarding the Town of Chapel
Hill’s Airport Gardens Rehabilitation Bid Award. We requested additional information from the
Town of Chapel Hill’s Department of Housing (CHHA) regarding the bid award, by letter, dated
February 25, 2004. We cited in the letter Federal regulations and standards that grantees and
sub-grantees (CHHA) should follow to handle protests and resolve disputes, and when protests
are reviewed by the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). Enclosed for your
information is the letter sent to the CHHA.

Once this office reviews the bid information requested from CHHA, we will notify CCHA
of our decision. We are cognizant of the dates that you need to report back to the Chapel Hill
Town Council and will try to render a decision prior to that date.

If you have any questions, please contact Chris Boozer, Procurement Liaison, at
336-547-4000, ext. 2106.

Sincerely,

Do I

Amoes H. Sheppard
Director
Asset Management

Enclosuré



